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Programs 

All programs are going well and are well attended. They will run through May and then be on hiatus 

until Sumer Reading begins in July.  

I am already getting calls from teachers to book their school visit field trips in June. In the past we have 

done several classes a day right up through the last full day of school. Naturally, the last 2 years were 

different, but it seems like things are back on course for 2022. We are looking forward to a busy 

summer. 

 

 


